
SERVING IN THE LORD’S HOUSE 

Sunday, August 3, 2014 

 

Greeters ............................................... Lent Johnson & Sandra Ahlum 

Ushers .............................................................. Steve & Jenny Wilson 

Lay Reader ..........................................................................Al Kennett 

Offertory Elder ................................................................... Letha King 

Praying Elder ........................................................................ Jim King 

Sound  ............................................................................... Phil Livesay 

Video ........................................................................ Stacy Richardson 
 

Deacon Serving Team .........................................  Susan Lane-Captain 

Tim & Susan Ledbetter, Dick Motley, Steve & Jenny Wilson,  

Kevin & Chrisy Adkins, Darlene Oliva, Mackenzie Lane 
                                                                                                                         

Communion Preparation & Clean Up 

Carl Watson & Jim Millan 

 

Hospital Calls -August 5 & 7 ............ Jeanie Powers & Suzanne Rupp 

Van Drivers ..................................................... Barry & Theresa Casey 

Van Transportation: call  Al Kennett 573-248-6947 or 573-985-2541 
 

 

Lectionary Readings for August 3, 2014 
 

Genesis 32:22-31; Psalm 17:1-7, 15 

Romans 9:1-5; Matthew 14:13-21 
 

******************************* 
 

 

 

 

First Christian Church will serve the Loaves & Fishes meal 
Thursday, July 31.  The meal will be served from 5-6 p.m. at the 

LIVING WAY CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP, adjacent to the 

Levering Home (former Karen’s Dance Academy). A sign up 

sheet is posted on the downstairs bulletin board for food, serving, 
and clean up. Thank you for helping with this community ministry. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

The Messenger will not be published next week (July 30). Serving 
schedules through August 10 are in this newsletter. Thank you to 
those who inform me when they do not receive their newsletter in 
a timely manner. I bring this to the attention of the Post Office so 
they can correct the problem. -Anita 
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SERVING IN THE LORD’S HOUSE 

Sunday, July 27, 2014 

 

Greeters ................................................................Al & Linda Kennett 

Ushers ...................................................................... Jim & Letha King 

Lay Reader ....................................................................... Dick Motley 

Offertory Elder ................................................................... Steve Terry 

Praying Elder ..................................................................... Pat Cowder 

Sound  ................................................................................ Steve Terry 

Video .................................................................................. Jim Dewey 
 

Deacon Serving Team .....................................  Sherry Ingram-Captain 

Melvin & Scharlyne Gordon, Linda Barker, Lori Coones 

Leigh Ann Askey, Amy Erwin, Janie Monroe, Ali Coones 
                                                                                                                                                        

Communion Preparation & Clean Up 

Mike & Lynn Shulse 

 

Hospital Calls -July 29 & 31 ............................................. Sue Giroux 

Van Drivers .................................................. Mel & Scharlyne Gordon 

Van Transportation: call  Al Kennett 573-248-6947 or 573-985-2541 
 

 

Lectionary Readings for July 27, 2014 
 

Genesis 29:15-28; Psalm 105:1-11, 45b or Psalm 128 

Romans 8:26-39; Matthew 13:31-33, 44-52 
 

******************************* 
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FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH (Disciples of Christ) 
Office ............................................................. 573-221-0783 

Office Hours ..................... Weekdays 8:30 a.m.—5:00 p.m. 

Fax Number ................................................... 573-221-8709 

Church Email ................................... firstcc3@sbcglobal.net 

Church Website and Online Messenger . fcchannibal.org  

WEeCare Office ............................................. 573-221-6858 

Steve Barker, Senior Minister 

Mariah Weyand, Youth Minister 

Anita Groner, Secretary/Office Manager 

Anita Foster, WEeCare Director; 

Jason Lovelace, Custodian 
 

Summer Service Times: 

8:15 Adult & Youth Sunday School 

9:30 Worship in the Sanctuary 



 

 

Please make the following change to your church directory: 

Weldon Calvert 

823 S 36th St 

Quincy, IL 62301 

 

 

If you or a family member will be moving, please 

add the church to your list of those to inform of the 

change. This will save the church money, as we are 

charged for every piece of mail that is returned to us. 

 

 

Thank you to all of the VBS Volunteers for the 

generous gift, support & encouragement, which mean so 

much to me! -Mariah  

PRAYER CONCERNS:   Dick Furniss; Jim King-leukemia; 

Beverly LaGrand; Neil Utterback; Ronnie Swearingen; John 

Bunn; Evan Mencer; Lana Link-chemo; Paul Ericson; Donna 

Whitaker; Charlie Tewell; Jamey Creech; Jeanie Powers; 

Verda Roth; Eva Gentry; Kyndell Gordon; Baby Nora-victim 

of child abuse; FCC youth attending summer camps; Wilma 

Ingram; Cindy Fredd; Lorene Harlow;  Tate George (Calvert’s 

grandson); Weldon Calvert-shoulder surgery July 23; Mary 

Ann St. Clair-liver/pancreatic cancer; Tina Carpenter-breast 

cancer surgery & treatments; Isabelle Jackson-stroke, is at 

Willow Care for rehabilitation;  Pat Carter; Jenna Terry; 

Darrell Sanders. 
 

If you have a new prayer concern, please fill out the blue 

request form in the pew and place in the offering plate. Your 

request will be added to the prayer list. Please contact Mary 

Pollard at 221-5708 if you have a request to be placed on the 

Prayer Chain.  Please Note:  Due to privacy concerns, we will 

not place a request in the newsletter unless the box has been 

checked on the prayer slip.  

 

The Prayer List will be cleared in the first newsletter of 

each month. Please fill out a new slip if you wish your 

request to be continued. 

   

                   BARKER’S BYTES... 

 

Summer is now half over and we turn our attention back to our 

youth returning to school.  Please take a moment to pray for 

them and our schools as they look forward with hope and 

enthusiasm for a new year. 
 

It also means we begin to start looking at the remainder of our 

year and begin to look forward to the New Year that approaches 

us with thoughts of how our current ministries and new 

ministries will touch the lives of many people. 
 

Pray for how God will use us in the coming year and how we 

can continue to be an important part of the ministries He will do 

through us as a church and individually.  Remember God’s 

work is not done just by individuals but also by groups of 

people both large and small.  Let us see the F.A.C.E. of Jesus in 

as many others as we want others to see that same F.A.C.E. OF 

Jesus in us.  -Pastor Steve 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to the many volunteers who made this year’s record 

breaking Vacation Bible School Ministry a success. We had 116 

children here on Thursday night with 153 children registered 

throughout the week. We served 563 children dinner and snack, 

plus our volunteers were well fed. Each night we celebrated God’s 

Giving, Caring, Kind, Forgiving and Forever Love! Thanks for taking 

time to spread God’s love to the children in Hannibal while pointing 

them to Jesus, 

 

On July 30th Youth Group meets at FCC at 5:30 pm to swim at 

Spalding Beach on Mark Twain Lake. Hotdogs and S’mores will be 

provided, We will return at 8:30 pm. Be sure to reserve your spot 

in the van. 

 

Space is limited for Six Flags, Wednesday, August 6th. Permission 

forms are available just outside the church office. Be sure to 

attach a copy of your health insurance card and $25.00 to save 

your spot in the van.  -Mariah 

                   

                       July/August 
27 .................................................................................. Crystal Thomas 

28 ................................................................................... Michael Moser 

29 .................................................................. Vic Markell, Paul Thomas 

 Matthew Powers, Steven Johnson 

30 ................................................................. Lillian Jackson, Mary Grau 

31 ............................................................ Mark Andrews, Brian Chaplin 

 Ross Lee, Clayton Newlon 

2 ................................................................................... Taylor Schubert 

3 .................................................................................... Cameo Tatman 

4 ........................................................................ Kay Ellis, Barry Messer 

5 ..................................................................... Gary Brown, Collin Pettitt 

6 ....................................................................................... Janie Monroe 

7 ..................................................................................... Suzanne Rupp 

8 ......................................................... George Pollard, Sheena Chaplin 

9 ...................................................... Jim Bensman, Christian McCollum 
 

 

******************************** 
28 ....................................................................... J.C. & Mariah Weyand 

1 ................................................................... Marty & Rebecca Judlowe 

6 ............................................................................Bud & Betty Gwinner 

7 ..............................................................................Dave & Carol Davis 

8 ............................................................................ Kevin & Hollie Smith 

9 ..........................................................................Ben & Denise Hudson 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Home Communion will be served by the following teams on 
Sunday, August 3.  
 
Elders: Sue Giroux-Captain; Dave & Carol Davis, Steve Terry, 
Pat Cowder 
Deacon Team #5: Sherry Ingram-captain; Mel & Scharlyne 
Gordon, Linda Barker, Lori Coones, Leigh Ann Askey, Amy 
Erwin, Janie Monroe, Ali Coones 



 

August 2014 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

Summer Schedule: 

8:15   Sunday School 

9:30   Worship 

 

    1 2 

 

3 
 

4 

 

  1:30 Prayer Partners 

5 

 
6:30 Pinkie Pals 

6 

  1:00 CWF-Parlor 

  6:30 Prayer Shawls 

  8:00 Al Anon 

7 8 9 

 

10  
 

11 

  1:30 Prayer Partners 

  5:00 WEeCare Meeting 

12 13 
 

 

6:00 Budget Meeting 

8:00 Al Anon 

14 
6:00 Girls Night Out  

At Linda Barkerõs 

15 16 

17  

9:30 Youth Mission 

Trip Presentation 

18  

   

   1:30 Prayer Partners 

       

19 20 

 
8:00 Al Anon 

21 

 

22 23 

24  

 

25 

 

  1:30 Prayer Partners 

26 27 

 
8:00 Al Anon 

28 

 

29 30 
 

31  

Last day for Summer 

Worship Schedule 

  

  

 

     



SERVING IN THE LORD’S HOUSE 

Sunday, August 10, 2014 

 

Greeters ............................................................. Ralph & Cindy Fredd 

Ushers................................................... Pat Cowder & Tracy Woollen 

Lay Reader ......................................................................... Tim Carter 

Offertory Elder .................................................................. Bev Calvert 

Praying Elder ................................................................... Tom Calvert 

Sound  .............................................................................. Steve Wilson 

Video............................................................................... Tanya Dauma 
 

Deacon Serving Team .......................................  Carl Watson-Captain     

Gay Saxbury, Jim Millan, Tracy Woollen, Ruth Swearingen 

Sherry Lewellen, Stacy Richards, Lisa Gordley, Kaitlyn Willing 
 
                                                                                                                                                        

Communion Preparation & Clean Up 

Dick Motley & Denise Hudson 

 

Hospital Calls -August 12 & 14 .................................... Sue Kilpatrick 

Van Drivers ........................................................... Larry & Sue Taylor 

Van Transportation: call  Al Kennett 573-248-6947 or 573-985-2541 
 

 

Lectionary Readings for August 10, 2014 
 

Genesis 37:1-4, 12-28; Psalm 105:1-6, 16-22, 45b 

Romans 10:5-15; Matthew 14:22-33 

 

******************************* 

 

 

 

 

 

ñGot Produce?”  Do you have a plethora of 

garden produce to give away?  Are you wishing 

you could get some fresh garden produce?  Let 

the two come together on Sunday mornings!  A table will be 

set up outside in the front of the church for you to bring 

fresh produce/take home some fresh produce. 

 

Looking for a way to be involved in ministry at First 
Christian without even leaving your home?  The 
Evangelism Division is looking for you to be on the Card 
Crew!   
 

We are looking for persons who would be willing to send out greeting 
cards on behalf of the church.  ¸ŜǎΣ ƻƭŘ ǘƛƳŜ άǎƴŀƛƭ ƳŀƛƭέΦ  These would 
be cards for those who are ill, need a lift, special birthdays, 
congratulations, condolences, etc.   We are looking to start this August 
1.  If you have questions or want to volunteer, please contact Lisa 
Gordley at 221-6656 or Teresa Gentry at 221-6167.   

 
 

 
IT IS TIME AGAIN TO START SECURING NAMES FOR 
ELDERS, DEACONS AND CHURCH BOARD OFFICERS AND 
GIVE THEM TO OUR NOMINATING COMMITTEENOW FOR 
2015.  

 

Work will start soon and a final report of selection by the committee 
will come in September. So, please call in your suggestions to Tammy 
Heimer or Pastor Steve and we will share them with the committee. 
Those who have volunteered to serve on the Nominating Committee 
are: Lori Coones, Sandy Conn, Courtney Sharkey and Sherri Ingram.  
We still need 5 more people to serve on the committee, so call if you 
would like to help.   

 

 

 

 

 
Girls Night Out will meet on Thursday, August 14 at 6:00 pm. at Steve 
ŀƴŘ [ƛƴŘŀ .ŀǊƪŜǊΩǎ ƘƻǳǎŜΦ  Please bring a covered dish.  The meat and 
drink will be provided.  You may bring your swimming suit if  you want 
ǘƻ ǎǿƛƳΣ ƻǊ ƛŦ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƻƻ ƘƻǘΣ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ǿŀǘŎƘ ŀ ƳƻǾƛŜ ƻǊ Ƨǳǎǘ ǎƛǘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƭŀȄΦ  
All ladies of the church are invited! 

We have six seats still open at our table for the 

Woodhaven Anniversary Dinner on August 

23rd, at 6 p.m. 

 

We would love to have six of you come and join us, at no 

cost, since the church has sponsored a table. 

 

If you would like to join us in celebrating the 50th anniversary 

of Woodhaven, please call the church office, 221-0783, with 

your name and phone number. 

 

The event will be in Columbia, Missouri at the University 

Club.   Pastor Steve 

 

 

 

 

 


